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Reminder: Chiltern Railways Summer/Autumn timetable starts 20 May
Chiltern Railways customers are encouraged to check train times ahead of the

launch of the new timetable which comes into effect this Sunday 20 May 2018.

The updated timetable covers services on its route between London Marylebone
and Birmingham Moor Street, Oxford and Aylesbury stations and is designed to

optimise capacity across the network.

The timetable is available on the Chiltern Railways website and in industry

systems. Copies can also be found at local booking offices.

www.chilternrailways.co.uk/download-our-timetable.
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For further media information please contact the Chiltern Railways press office on 020 3856
2226 or press@chilternrailways.co.uk.

Visit our website - http://www.chilternrailways.co.uk/news/press-releases to view the
most recent press releases.

Chiltern Railways is part of the Arriva group, one of the leading providers of passenger
transport in Europe. Arriva employs more than 60,000 people and delivers over 2 billion
passenger journeys across 14 European countries each year.
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